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 LOCAL AREA AGREEMENT  

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note the negotiation of the Local Area Agreement and the next stage of the 
process. 

Financial Implications 

2. There are no immediate financial implications for the Council. In time, the pooling of 
partnership organisation funding could be very significant, in terms of service delivery 
and resource allocation. 

Background 

3. The report to Cabinet on 30th March, 2006 on the Local Area Agreement (LAA) is 
attached.   

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report be noted, subject to any comments which the 
Committee wishes to make. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


